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CHRISTMAS IS COMING!

Fall is officially over and winter is on its way,

even though there are some days where it still

feels like fall. 

DCON is coming up which also means my term

will be coming to an end in a few months. I will

have to find a successor soon, so be thinking

about if you would like to become part of the

K-T District board! My Spring Rally is where

elections will take place; more information will

be sent out about it soon. 

(Above was a group photo of the current board

at our winter meeting last month)

CALENDER 

January 1st, 2022
Unpaid clubs become
delinquent.  

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs become
suspended 

March 18-20, 2022
District Convention 

February-March, 2022
Spring Rally 

July 6-10, 2022 
International Convention 



District Convention 
It is coming up soon! This event will be
held in Franklin, TN at the Marriott Cool

Springs Hotel. The 2022-2023 officers will
be elected here, there will also be a

dance, a service fair, and games to enjoy.
The Keynote speaker will be Justin

Laippley. The price will include 2 stays at
the hotel, 2 meals, activities/programs,
and souvenirs. Our division may have a

bus take us to Franklin without expense,
but that is still underway. 

Running For an Officer Position
If you are interested in running for Lieutenant Governor, the

elections will be held at Spring Rally. Spring Rally is an event that will
be held sometime in February or March, where clubs in our division
come together to participate in activities and voting in elections. This
a great position to help our division 10 clubs run smoothly and offer

aid when needed. 
If you are interested in running for an executive officer position such

as treasurer, secretary, bulletin editor, you will run at District
Convention. To run for these position two caucusing speeches, each

less than two minutes, as well as a speech for the House of
Delegates, under five minutes for the governor and under three for
the Treasure and Secretary. Towards the end there will be a longer

caucusing session and an election will be held. 



Go to www.keyclub.org 
Look for Dues and Reports tab

Click on "Membership Update Center"
If logging in for the first time click on "register/rest

password"
Once you have logged on:

Dues Payments: 
I know this time of year can be very stressful with finals and

a lot of applications that are due, but the time for dues to be
tuned in is coming up! If you and your club have any

problems with inserting them onto the website let me know
and I will help you. Here are instructions that can help...

How to pay: 
1.
2.
3.
4.

5.
- Update all information; advisor info, officer info, and

membership info as well as new membership.
- Click roster which will generate an invoice

- Print the invoice
- Make the payment according to the website

- Follow each step when adding members

January 1st is when unpaid

clubs become delinquent 
February 1st is when clubs

become suspended 


